APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: sally eveleigh |

Sent: 28 August 2023 13:28
To: Licensing Shared Email
Subject: Objection to planned pub / late night venue on Highland Rd

I would like to object to the proposed cafe/bar/venue which is looking for a licence on the old dive shop site on
Highland Rd on the corner of Hellyer Rd.

The noise, delivery, increased traffic etc would make this very detrimental to the local roads. We are already highly
impacted by the building works which are ongoing and the large amount of local resident parking. This is a family
area and lots of young children so noise from people sitting outside or leaving will completely affect the peace and
quiet that families enjoy here.

| strongly object to this planning request.

Thank you,

Sally Eveleigh





